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From: Ruth Gundle <ruth.gundle@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 1:39 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: VOTE NO on SB 990!!

Honor the voters who passed a measure prohibiting nuclear power plant construction until a safe radioactive 
waste storage exists. 

Ruth Gundle 
624 SE 29th Avenue 
Portland, OR 97214 
ruth.gundle@icloud.com 


